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November 24, 2020
Dear Dr. Md. Sabur Khan, AUAP Second Vice President

I am very pleased to inform you that effective January 1, 2021 to December 31, 2022, you will be
the First Vice President of AUAP and Member of the Executive Board. Your duties and
responsibilities as First Vice President and Board member are outlined in the relevant by-laws of our
new Constitution. The Secretariat will provide you a copy of this new Constitution of AUAP.

We look forward to working closely with you in the implementation of the various activities of the
AUAP and assisting the Board as you craft a new path for our organization to follow so that AUAP
will remain active, relevant and effective in the years ahead.

We wish you great success as you help lead AUAP during the next two years.
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